
November 01, 2022 

A Visit to Manav Mandir 

A visit to Manav Mandir was organised by the volunteers on November 01, 2022. The students 

who are now familiar with the objective of the visit and the requirements prepared themselves 

well. The anchors introduced themselves to the children and their parents. They also provided 

them a brief overview of the university and their association with Manav Mandir. The evening 

was full of fun and enjoyment as the volunteers sang songs and dance. They played games in 

which the children could also participate in some manner. It was a delightful evening which 

ended with a vote of thanks from the management of Manav Mandir towards Shoolini and the 

volunteers who are always ready for a visit to support the cause of Muscular Dystrophy. 

Total number of students participated: - 23 

 

 

 

Ayush Bahuguna anchoring the cultural evening 
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Muscular dystrophy warrior Deeksha with a volunteer 
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 Volunteers presenting a dance  

 

 

A volunteer dancing with a muscular dystrophy warrior 
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A volunteer with a child 
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Musical chair game going on 
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